
116 Carnbore Road 
Liscolman 

Ballymoney 
BT53 8QT 

18th February 2023 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

  

RE: LA01/2022/0323/O - Lands North of 99 Carnbore Road, Liscolman – supporting 

information 

  

The purpose for a new dwelling on the farm relates to wanting to have my sister, Anne, and 
her husband, Jonny, living closer to me and, in particular, my elderly parents. My parents 
are now in their early eighties, so having Anne close by as they grow older and require more 
assistance, would be essential for myself and them. Furthermore, myself and my wife have 

 and as we have , having Anne, Jonny and their children 
close by to help with the farm if I was unable to work, would be a great comfort. 
Anne and her family have been wanting to move to be closer to our parents for some 
time now, especially as Anne is a teacher in the local Ballymoney area (at Dalriada School). 
With Anne moving back to the area where she grew up, she would be able to become 
involved again with the local community and have more time to assist with after school 
activities. 
  
Thank you for taking the time to read this statement and consider the planning application. 
If you require anything further, please let me know 
  
Kind regards 
  
John 
  
John White 
 


